
Graduate Student Conference on 
European Integration

Friday 17 January 2014, 12-5pm**

Call for Papers 
The European Studies Program at the University of Victoria is pleased to invite    
graduate students from Humanities, Human and Social Development as well as 
Law and Social Sciences to present their work on Europe, the European Union and 
particularly on European Integration at a half-day conference. 

When:  **NEW DATE**
  Friday 17 January, 2014
  12pm - 5pm 

Where:  UVic, Sedgewick C168 

What: Keynote Presentation, (Speaker TBA)
  Two Panel Sessions, Chaired by EUS Faculty Member

The conference is interdisciplinary and multidisciplinary with a specific focus on  
European Integration – hence, students are encouraged to submit proposals on any 
topic relating to the study of European integration and / or the European Union.

Interested students should send a paper abstract of no more than 300 words to     
vjderman@uvic.ca by 31 December 2013. 

Decisions will be announced by 06 January 2014

Accepted papers eligible for $150 award 
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